
14-AUG-1996

Plant Products

African Violet SPRAY

EMULSIFIABLE MITICIDE

Contains Dicofol

Controls Cyclamen Mites
on African Violets

DOMESTIC

Guarantee: 
Dicofol 3.9%

REG. NO. 12132
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

250 mL

DANGER     POISON

Plant Products Co. Ltd.
314 Orenda Rd.

Brampton, Ontario, Canada L6T 1G1

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:  Apply AFRICAN VIOLET SPRAY to African
Violets when cyclamen mites first appear and repeat application
as necessary. Use at the rate of 25 ml of African Violet Spray to
5 Litres of tepid water.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Keep away from
flame.  Do not smoke while spraying.  Avoid skin contact and
inhalation of mist.  Do not take internally.  Avoid contamination
of feed or foodstuffs.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS:  In case of contact on skin wash



thoroughly with soap and water.  If swallowed, give 2 glasses of
water. DO NOT induce vomiting, petroleum distillate present. Get
prompt medical attention.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  With mild symptoms small divided
doses of phenobarital may be given orally to control
irritability.  If intoxication is severe, consideration might be
given to the parenteral administration of barbiturates.  Morphine
and morphine derivatives are contraindicated.  A gastric lavage
should be performed.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container. Dispose of empty
container with household garbage.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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